
RCW 87.03.545  Consolidation of irrigation districts—Obligations 
of included districts unaffected.  The inclusion of an organized 
district into a consolidated district shall not affect or impair any 
bonds or obligations of such included district and the holders of the 
bonds of any such included district shall be entitled to all remedies 
for the enforcement of the same as if such district had not been 
consolidated, and all obligations that shall have been incurred by any 
district prior to its being included in a consolidated district shall 
be a prior lien to any obligation that may be incurred against such 
land under such consolidated district: PROVIDED, HOWEVER, That the 
board of directors of the consolidated district may when authorized 
thereto, exchange any bonds of the consolidated district for the bonds 
of such included districts upon obtaining the consent of such bond 
holders. If any included district shall prior to the time of its 
inclusion into a consolidated district have entered into any contract 
with the United States pursuant to the provisions of this chapter, and 
the board of directors of such consolidated district propose to enter 
into a contract with the United States by the consolidated district, 
said board of directors, when authorized thereto, shall enter into 
such contract with the United States, and may in such event, with the 
consent of the United States, cancel any contract previously entered 
into between any included district and the United States.  [1919 c 180 
§ 21; RRS § 7471. Formerly RCW 87.40.040.]
Bonds: RCW 87.03.200 through 87.03.235.

Powers and duties of board (contracts with the state and United 
States): RCW 87.03.140.
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